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IMPORTANT NOTICE
ON TEMPORARY VISA POLICY
Due to the current outbreak of novel coronavirus (2019-nCoV) and to prevent further

spread of the virus, the Government of the Republic of Indonesia has issued a regulation
regarding temporary suspension of visa issuance.

. The suspension is applied to foreign nationals who have travelled to the People’s Republic

of China within the last 14 days prior to their visa application.

. The Government of the Republic of Indonesia will also deny entry to foreign nationals who

have visited the People’s Republic of China within the last 14 days prior to their arrival in
Indonesia.

In accordance to the regulation, the Embassy of the Republic Indonesia in Bern will
temporarily suspend visa issuance to applicants as described in point 2.

. The Embassy kindly requests all visa applicants to fill out and submit the following form in

addition to their application.

. The regulation is effective from 6 February 2020 to 29 February 2020.

STATEMENT FORM

NAME

NATIONALITY

PASSPORT NUMBER

PLEASE TICK THE BOX THAT APPLIES TO YOU

I HAVE TRAVELLED TO THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA WITHIN 14
DAYS PRIOR TO THE DATE OF THIS VISA APPLICATION

I HAVE NOT TRAVELLED TO THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA
WITHIN 14 DAYS PRIOR TO THE DATE OF THIS VISA APPLICATION

DATE: SIGNATURE:




